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A Physics Fair is Held for High School Students  
 

【Reported by Bo-xian Lu, Tamkang Times】The Department of Physics is

moving Taipei’s Technology Building here! Last month on the 28th the

Department of Physics displayed various different devices and gadgets to

be viewed by almost a hundred high school students. This physics event

attracted lots of youth to come and peer deeper into the field of physics.

Assistant professor of the Department of Physics, Dah-chin Ling, stated,

“Now a days it’s so easy for people to have many misconceptions of what

physics entails. So it is a great and rare chance for everyone to learn in

different ways besides reading. The kids really enjoy playing and learning

with physics. I want to thank everyone involved that made this event

possible.”

 

In the morning there are three different lectures prepared: “What is an

alien?” “Utilization of Radiation”, “Locating the God particle” All

of the lectures are designed to get the kids a much deeper understanding

from an interesting and rational point of view. All of the devices on

display provide the children with a physical illustration that allows the

students to grasp new and more difficult concepts.
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The picture of the tornado machine attracted many high school youth. (Picture provided by the Department

of Physics)



 


